
 
 

 
 

 

April 1, 2020 
 
Tracy Adams 
3251 Muirfield Rd. 
Center Valley, PA 18034 
 
Dear Tracy:  
 
On behalf of everyone at Miller-Keystone Blood Center, as well as our 29 community 
hospitals and the patients that they serve, I would like to thank you for your outstanding 
efforts in coordinating the March 29th blood drive sponsored by Faith UCC, Center Valley. 
 
 

 RESULTS!!  

Date of Drive: March 29, 2020 

Unit Goal: 20 Registered Donors: 33 Collected Units: 32 

  
 
We are well aware that coordinating a successful blood drive is not always an easy task. But 
your efforts play a significant part in the health and welfare of hospital patients in our area. 
The need for blood is never ending, and the units collected at your blood drive play a critical 
role.  
 
In order to provide the best possible service, we’d like to know how our team performed the 
day of the drive and during the planning process.  We would appreciate if you would take a 
few minutes to complete the enclosed evaluation form and return the survey in the postage 
paid envelope or log onto your Coordinator Portal at GIVEaPINT.org to complete your 
survey. 
 
Thank you for giving the GIFT of LIFE!   
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Tracey Trapp 
Account Manager 

Your Blood  
Their Hope 

THANK YOU! 


